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City of Cambridge 

Special Meeting 

May 16, 2024 

11:00 a.m. 

 
A special meeting of the Cambridge City Council was held on May 16, 2024, at 

Cambridge City Hall. The purpose of this special meeting was to consider the approval of 

an Alcoholic Beverage License for 2024 for Gateway Enterprises LLC dba Gateway 

Pizza at 10 W Central Blvd and Payment of Bills. 

 

Present were Mayor Loveland, Council President Gene Neumann, Councilmember 

Delray Platt, and Councilmember Nanette Rhodes.  Councilmember Levi Harrison was 

absent.  Also present were City Clerk/Treasurer Sandra McKee and Public Works 

Superintendent Corey Morgan. 

 

Mayor Loveland called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m. He welcomed everyone to the 

meeting and Gene Neumann led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Alcoholic Beverage License for 2024 for Gateway Enterprises LLC doing business as 

Gateway Pizza 10 W Central Blvd – ACTION ITEM – Gene Neumann made a motion 

seconded by Delray Platt to approve an Alcoholic Beverage License for 2024 for 

Gateway Enterprises LLC dba as Gateway Pizza at 10 W Central Blvd for Bottled or 

Canned Beer to be Consumed on Premises and Wine by the Drink.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Payment of Bills – ACTION ITEM – Gene Neumann made a motion to approve the 

payment of bills as presented.  Delray Platt seconded the motion and the motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Delray Platt made a motion to adjourn, and Gene Neumann seconded the motion.  The 

motion passed unanimously, and the meeting adjourned. 

 

____________________________________       ________________________________ 

Sandra McKee, City Clerk          Mark Loveland, Mayor 


